
Hello & Welcome!

Due to the high volume of orders I received while being set up as a vendor at a couple 
different events recently (thank you again to everyone who placed an order), my 

turnaround time is temporarily extended.

As of the beginning of March 2024, I’m able to offer a 3-4 month turnaround for all new 
orders. I hope to be fully caught up in June 2024.

I apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, but greatly appreciate your patience 
and patronage.

In the meantime, if you have any questions, please reach out! I’d love to chat with you!

I look forward to hearing from you and working with you soon. Let’s create something 
beautiful together! 


